· FW: URGENT News Update‏
[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Kathleen Jankowski [mailto:mayorsouthbethany@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 5, 2012
Subject: URGENT News Update
 
All South Bethany Property Owners that have any property damage due to
Hurricane Sandy need to contact the Sussex County Emergency Operations
Center IMMEDIATELY at 302-855-7801 and report their damage.  Even if you
reported it to your insurance company, YOU MUST REPORT IT TO THE SUSSEX
COUNTY EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTER.
 
Please spread the word to South Bethany Property Owners that may not be on
this email distribution list.
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